Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

015o Micholitz to Sander




Marseilles, 31st May 1885

Dear Mr. Sander,

I hope you received the letter, which I posted from Suez.

Well, the journey here proceeded without mishap, but the plants did not improve. …

I shall bring 50 full boxes. I shall send a telegraph from Plymouth, and expect to be in London by coming Sunday.

With kind regards,

Yours truly,


W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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